
Dear Parents,

What a great first week back!  On a personal note, it's been brilliant being

back in school after having Covid before half term.  I'd like to thank Mrs

Cross and the rest of the leadership team for doing such an amazing job

running the school.  I really appriciate all of their hard work and regular

updates about school and the wonderful Jubilee celebrations.

The week has flown by!  All of the children are enthused and excited about

their new topics which you can read all about on the topic letters class

teachers have sent you.  Your child will have already brought home the

knowledge organisers for this term (if you haven't recieved it yet, it may be

worth a good rummage in bags) and you'll see plenty of home learning

ideas to get invloved with.  I know that all of the teachers love seeing the

projects children have been working on at home when they bring them

proudly to school.  Their creativity always impresses us!

This week was also the final week of swimming for all of our children in

Year 5 and Year 6 snd they have made excellent progress.  An incredible 78

children have earned certificates and 48 have hit the target of being able to

swim 25m.  Well done, everyone.  We will send more details home to let

you know how to order badges next week.

And finally, well done to all of the Year 1 children who have been invloved

in the National Phonce Screening tests this week.  They have been

superstars!  Thank you to Mrs Bestwick (our Read Write Inc lead) for

working with all of the children on this.  Next we have the multiplication

check for the children in Year 4 and we know they'll do brilliantly too!

Have a great weekend.

Miss Arrowsmith

Diary Dates

Week Ending: 
Friday 10th June 2022
















Monday 13th June
Leopards trip to Library 



Year 1&2 Athletics after

school club.



Tuesday 14th June
Year 5 &6 Football after

school club



Wednesday 15th June
Year 4 multiplication check



  Thursday 16th June

Year Rec - Ball skills after
school club



Year 3 Art after school club 



Friday 17th June 

Year 3 & 4 Hsndball after
school club




@Green_MeadowPS

Dates for the
diary 

Cadbury class
assembly

 9am Thursday 28th June 
Bournville class

assembly
 9am Thursday 30th June 



Well Done!

Best class attendance: 
KS1 - Zebras 90.3%

KS2 - Shakespeare 96.6%

Most punctual classes are:
KS1 - Leopards

KS2 - Mars & Pluto

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY
WELL DONE TO THE CHILDREN IN SCHOOL WHO HAVE GONE ABOVE AND BEYOND
AND RECEIVED HOT CHOCOLATE NOMINATIONS THIS WEEK. SIX CHILDREN WITH
NOMINATIONS WERE PICKED FROM THE HAT TO ENJOY THEIR CHOCOLATE TREAT.

356   334    339    338    388

Football's coming home...
Well done to the Year 5 and Year 6 football squad for

becoming the Harborne District winners last night.
What an amazing achievement! We are all super
proud of you and how well you have worked as a

team throughout the season.



LUNCHTIME
ARRANGEMENTS
☺  H O T  D I N N E R S  A N D  A  S E L E C T I O N  O F  S A N D W I C H E S  W I L L
N O W  B E  A V A I L A B L E  F O R  A L L  Y E A R  G R O U P S  E V E R Y  D A Y .  

Dates for the Diary....
We are planning to hold our annual Sports Day

Events at the end of the Summer Term and
can't wait to be able to invite families to these

to cheer the children on!  KS1 Sports Day will
be held at the start of the day on

Thursday 7th July and KS2 will be at the
start of the day on Friday 8th July.

A huge thank you to Matt Cook
from City Mission for delivering

such fabulous assemblies to all of
the classes this week. Why not ask
your child what the theme of the

assembly was? I'm sure they'll love
telling you all about it and what a

fantastic artist Matt is!



Staying safe the SMART 
way online

We are committed to keeping children safe at all times, and this includes
keeping children safe online. At Green Meadow, we teach e-safety throughout
the year to all children. The NSPCC offers some really good practical advice for
how to teach children to keep safe online at home which can be accessed by

following this link.
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/





